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Colleagues and friends –
 
Winter break is almost here and I hope you take time to relax, rest and rejuvenate. Celebrate your
meaningful holiday and take time with family and friends.
Remember it is all about balance! Thank you for all you do.
 
Happy Holidays, and here is to an amazing 2020!
Ian
 

 
   

Dr. Ian B. Saltzman
Superintendent
superintendent@everettsd.org
425-385-4009  |  425-385-4012 Fax
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